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Chapter Report 

 

In the Fall of 2014 several large plexiglass display cases and Chapter memorabilia were donated 

to the Western Museum of Flight, located at the Torrance Airport, CA. The most unique item is a 

plaque that contains pieces of fabric from a plane owned by Amelia Earhart. The story of how 

this display came about was attached. Display tags were created to be attached to items when 

placed on display to indicate they were donated by the local 99s Chapter. 

 

The Chapter has held fly ins; volunteered at a local school for the Traveling Space Museum for 

fund raising; joined the Torrance Airport Association meetings to address airport/airspace 

encroachment issues (led by member Anne O'Brien); discussed future scholarship application 

requirements; attended the winter section meeting; updated our website, Facebook page and 

created a new chapter email account (courtesy of member Linda Howard); and added a tech time 

segment to our regular meetings to mentor and refresh all on aviation topics.  At our March 

meeting the 99s Fly Now International Mentor Program Award was made by Claudette 

DeCourley to Thao Nguyen for her first solo! 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Laurice Churchill, Chair 

99s Long Beach Chapter 
 


